
NOTICE

Dated: 29-03-2025

Dear Parents,

It is intimated that student applicants, who registered for admission in APS

BINNAGURI but could not appear in the Entrance Exam (conducted on 2 1 st March 2025),

are to avail final chance for appearing in the entrance exam that will be held on 2 nd April

2025 at 9:00 AM.

Thank you

Regards

APS Binnaguri

Mrs Kiran Singh
PRINCIPAL

APS

Army Public Schoo\
Birtnaguri Canit


